
Backlick Road over CSX Railroad 
Fairfax County  

Public Information Meeting 
 

Thursday, January 26, 2017, 6:30 – 8 p.m.  
Island Creek Elementary School 

7855 Morning View Lane, Alexandria, VA 22315 
 

If the meeting is cancelled due to inclement weather, the alternate date will 
be Thursday, February 2, 2017. 
 
Find out about plans to replace the existing two-lane bridge that 
carries Backlick Road over CSX Railroad with a bridge that 
accommodates the addition of a third CSX railroad track. The bridge is 
located approximately 300 feet east of the intersection of Backlick 
Road and Fairfax County Parkway (Route 286). 
 
Pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and 23 
CFR 771, a Programmatic Categorical Exclusion was prepared under 
an agreement between VDOT and the Federal Highway 
Administration approved on May 1, 2013. In compliance with the 
National Historic Preservation Act, Section 106 and 36 CFR Part 800, 
information concerning the potential effects of the proposed bridge 
replacement on properties listed in or eligible for listing in the National 
Register of Historic Places is included with the environmental 
document.  
 
Stop by between 6:30 p.m. and 8 p.m. to view displays and learn 
about the project. VDOT staff will be on hand to answer questions.  
 
Review project information on the VDOT website 
(www.virginiadot.org/projects), at the public meeting, or during 
business hours at VDOT’s Northern Virginia District Office at 4975 
Alliance Drive in Fairfax. Please call ahead at 703-259-2304, 800-367-
7623 or TTY/TDD 711 to ensure appropriate personnel are available 
to answer your questions.     
 
Give your written comments at the meeting, submit them by 
February 9, 2017 to Shahrad Behboodi, P.E., Virginia Department of 
Transportation, 4975 Alliance Drive, Fairfax, VA 22030, or email 
meetingcomments@VDOT.virginia.gov. Please reference “Backlick 
Road over CSX Railroad” in the subject line.  
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all programs 
and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act 
of 1964. If you need more information or special assistance for persons 
with disabilities or limited English proficiency, contact VDOT’s Civil Rights 
Division at 703-259-1775 or TTY/TDD 711.  
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